Curt brake controller codes

When a problem occurs with a trailer brake controller, it's possible to lose all braking power to
the connected trailer's braking system. In order to avoid harsh stops or dangerous towing
situations, it is imperative to troubleshoot trailer brake controllers as soon as they display any
sign of malfunction. Depending on the specific brand and model of brake controller,
troubleshooting procedures may vary slightly. However, the most common issues with trailer
brake controllers are the same, regardless of brand. Connect a trailer to the tow vehicle in order
to engage the brake controller. Sit inside of the vehicle where the trailer brake controller is
visible and easily accessible. Keep the brake controller owner's manual nearby as a reference
guide. Examine the position of the trailer brake controller. In order to function properly,
proportional brake controllers require the in-cab controller unit to be mounted at a specific,
level angle. Refer to the owner's manual to determine the suggested mounting angle for your
controller and adjust the unit to meet the guidelines, if needed. Look at the front of the trailer
brake controller. Controllers with digital or LED display screens will commonly display a
troubleshooting code in the event that the device is not working properly. Read and take note of
any codes displayed on the controller screen. Reference the owner's manual for a complete list
of your controller's troubleshooting codes and make adjustments to the braking system as
recommended by the displayed code. Check the wiring connection at the tow vehicle's positive
and negative battery terminals if the brake controller displays signs of no power source. The
positive terminal should have a firm connection to the black power wire coming from the brake
controller, while the white wire should be securely connected to the negative battery terminal as
a ground. Check the continuity of voltage between the brake controller and trailer connector
harness. Hold a volt test light to the trailer connector wire port at the back of the trailer brake
controller. After volts of power have been confirmed at the controller, hold the test light to the
wire connection port on the trailer connector at the rear of the vehicle. If there is less power at
the trailer connector than at the controller, check for issues with the wiring between the two
components. Step 1 Connect a trailer to the tow vehicle in order to engage the brake controller.
Step 2 Examine the position of the trailer brake controller. Step 3 Look at the front of the trailer
brake controller. Step 4 Check the wiring connection at the tow vehicle's positive and negative
battery terminals if the brake controller displays signs of no power source. Trailer brake
controller Owner's manual 12 Volt test light. Customer reviews. Style: Single Change. Write a
review. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a
review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify
trustworthiness. See All Buying Options. Add to Wish List. This page works best with
JavaScript. Disabling it will result in some disabled or missing features. You can still see all
customer reviews for the product. Top positive review. This controller will drain your battery.
Reviewed in the United States on March 19, Bought this controller in July of and have been
satisfied with how it performs all the braking functions. What I do not like is it constantly drains
my battery if I leave my vehicle sit idle for 2 days or longer. A relatively easy fix and why it took
so long for me to do this? I guess my Mr. Fix It circuit was malfunctioning. I have since read
about some of these types of controllers doing this. Top critical review. Reviewed in the United
States on November 30, Installed in a pre-wired Ford Expedition. It worked fine and was easy to
set up, but my battery mysteriously started to go dead after several days, even without any
trailer hooked up. After experiencing this several times, I suspected the brake controller. So I
measured the "Off" current, and it measured 0. I now have to disconnect the brake controller
when not in use, and that cures the battery problem. My son then told me that this is a known
problem with more than one brand of brake controllers, and that I should install a switch or
ignition "On" relay to turn it on and off. Sort by. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Filter by.
All reviewers Verified purchase only All reviewers. All stars 5 star only 4 star only 3 star only 2
star only 1 star only All positive All critical All stars. All formats Style: Single All formats. Text,
image, video Image and video reviews only Text, image, video. There was a problem filtering
reviews right now. Please try again later. From the United States. Style: Single Verified
Purchase. Showing 0 comments. There was a problem loading comments right now. When I saw
all the good reviews on this controller I bought two of these, one for my '70 Chevy truck, and
another for my '04 GMC Yukon. Needless to say, I am quite disappointed. In my truck, right
away I had problems with the brake controller randomly pulsing the brakes even when the brake
pedal wasn't being pressed. It only happens when the engine is running, so I figure that the
ignition system on the truck must be interfering in some way, I even swapped it out for the
controller in the Yukon and they both do it in the truck but not the Yukon. All the wiring is brand
new and I triple checked everything with a meter and even an oscilloscope. But not everyone is
using this in a 46 year old truck, so I'll talk about using the controller in my Yukon as well. The
good: Setting up this controller is very easy â€” plug in the trailer wiring connector, and the
controller automatically calibrates itself. The controller, physically, is very small, so it would fit

well in a cramped interior. Cheap The bad here we go : Controls are way too small, terribly
finicky, and hold their adjustments poorly. The result of this is that it is nearly impossible to
adjust the controller while driving, and they need to be readjusted often. The braking action is
inconsistent, often jerky, and rarely are the brakes applied appropriately. If the tow vehicle hits a
bump while braking, the trailer brakes will jolt as well. In addition to this, the controller acts
differently every time the brakes are applied, even if the terrain hasn't changed, sometimes
braking too harshly, other times not braking enough. This is very noticeable in a parking lot,
where the brakes are typically applied lightly many times. Typically, if the controller is adjusted
so that the trailer does not push when braking moderately eg. All of this happens in both of my
vehicles. I replaced the controller in my truck already because of the annoying and potentially
dangerous brake pulsing, and I am considering replacing the one in my Yukon as well. I would
recommend that if you can afford a better brake controller, definitely spend more money on a
decent one. Easy to install, yes, but The tiny little screws that hold the unit to the bracket have tinier still - little rubber washers that are quite a challenge to get all lined-up so the unit can be
screwed to the bracket. Don't even try to do this with the bracket mounted to the vehicle. I
recommend mounting the bracket to the vehicle, then removing the bracket, attaching the unit
to the bracket, then re-mounting the entire assembly to the vehicle. DO get the wiring adapter
harness for you vehicle. Plug and play was a breeze. The wiring harness is quite long and
requires zip ties that are supplied with the unit, but they are quite short, and I ended up using
longer ones just to make it easier to get together. Lastly, there seems to be a well known issue
when first plugging it it, without a trailer attached, that you will get two dashes in the readout
and it will not start working. A quick Internet search revealed this known issue, and simply
unplugging the unit and then re-plugging it in, with the trailer connected, will reset the unit and
it will begin its calibration mode. After that, the thing worked wonderfully. Our trailer is quite
heavy so we have had to increase the base setting from the suggested default of 2. Trailer
brakes kicked in very smoothly and safely. Very happy with how this unit performed. The 5th
star only would require a bit easier installation, and maybe some clearer instructions on how to
get it into calibration mode. One person found this helpful. I bought this for a dual axle camper
trailer. There's not much to do to make this work properly. Connect the wiring properly and
once you have your trailer connected, test the brakes. Adjust as necessary. I think it's an
amazing product. Quite a far cry from the old brake controllers that actually tied into your brake
lines at the master cylinder. Totally easy. Probably took me an hour to install it and a few
minutes to learn how it worked. Very nice unit and the lowest price proportion-based controller I
could find. The only downside was that it wasn't implicitly obvious that you needed an adapter
cable specific to the model vehicle you intended to use it in. In my case, I knew I needed a
universal cable since my vehicle didn't have a built-in connector spot. Then the controller was
going to be transferred to his new Tahoe. It was only after I tried to mount it there, that it
became obvious we needed another adapter cable. Adding to the problem, was the fact that the
only adapters we could find in the Denver area, would only fit Tahoes up to ! So, had to order
one online. BTW, can anyone tell me why GM would change the cable connector under the
dash? Like, didn't the old design do exactly the same thing as the new design? I don't get it seems like change for change's sake! Anyway, as long as you get the correct adapter cable this unit should serve you well! Pretty easy to install and use in my Lexus GX I didn't bother
buying a wiring adapter, I just cut the ends off and connected the wires directly. You'd need the
proper tools to do that though. My only two negatives is that a couple of times I had to stop and
re-start my car to sync it up, its possible the trailer was not connected when I started the vehicle
when hooking up at the campground, so just something I need to remember to check. My other
negative is just that the plastic moulding is really cheap, imprecise cutouts around the
adjustments, cheap feeling plastic, and the screw holes on the side weren't even consistently
drilled out. I honestly almost thought I got a cheap foreign knock-off maybe I did? The one other
slight negative is that I wish I could easily remove it. Some people suggest just strong velcro,
which would have made installation easier and definitely solved the problem. I'd recommend
that for the occasional hauler like myself that tows a trailer only a few times a year. The
controller seems to work well, although I'll have a better idea when I get the trailer brakes
themselves working right. One complaint, the display blinks incessantly even with no trailer
attached, to the point I pulled over and put tape on it. The connection harness worked except for
the blue brake power wire itself which Ford apparently never extended to the back. Would
recommend buying a heavy extension cord to serve as the brake and battery power wire. Easy
install and setup. I like this a lot and would have given it the fifth star if it had an off switch. As it
is, I just unplug it when not towing. It's a little touchy and required me to turn the sensitivity
down after the brakes got warmed up. Mounted on a pretty good angle as per directions and
had it and the harness installed in about a half hour on my Jeep Cherokee Latitude with the

factory tow package. The receptacle was connected to a dummy receiver, but I found it after
unscrewing one panel under the dash. See photo for the way I installed it, although it's a little
dusty and the wires are tucked up tighter when I have it plugged in for towing. By Doug
Thompson on June 20, Images in this review. Ended up buying a cheaper Curt controller that
was timed delayed. My only complaint is that Curt even sells the crap, time delayed controllers.
Get fast answers from reviewers. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. Need customer service? Click here. There's a problem
loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon
Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for
shopping. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and
engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for
the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally.
Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics.
DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion
Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. Amazon Subscription
Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon
Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it
a second life. Visit any riding area and it quickly becomes evident that Side by Sides are a major
factor in off-road recreation, and for good reason. The downside is they are also much larger
than most other off-road vehicles, with some nearly the size of a Jeep Wrangler, and that means
larger tow vehicles and larger trailers to haul them. With all that extra weight behind, you had
better be able to stop it safely. Once inside the cab and no doubt to the horror of some vehicle
interior designer from Detroit, you then need to drill a few holes in your highly sculpted dash
and hang a rather conspicuous control box. Try that in a Jeep and see how much knee room
you have left! The Curt ECHO brake control system follows practically everything else these
days in that it is mastered by an app on your smartphone. That eliminates the need for any
control box mounted under or in your dash and all wiring connecting the box to the trailer.
Highlights of the system are many:. Wireless design allows it to be transferred between
vehicles, and it stores multiple trailer and vehicle profiles. Works off a 7-pin connection and can
mange single or double axle trailers. Locking tab help maintain a strong connection, and a
potted circuit board is sealed off from the elements for durability. Triple-axis, motion-sensing
accelerometer for highly responsive, smooth stops. Multi-color LED indicates power, trailer
detection and wireless connectivity. Smartphone Bluetooth connection provides automatic
calibration, controls and monitors all brake settings, and sends status updates. System can be
overridden at any time by pressing phone for more stopping power. Incoming calls still allowed,
even when using system. Assembled in USA. Just plug the Echo Brake Controller into your
vehicles 7 pin connection, then plug the trailer 7 pin connection into the back of the Echo. Make
sure Bluetooth is enabled on your phone so the two can connect, and the Echo will immediately
let you know its connected to the trucks wiring harness turn the truck on for power by flashing
a blue LED light. This means it is ready to connect to the app. Now start the phone app. You will
need the 6-digit pin from under the Echo Controller cap or the Echo quick connect packaging,
and when the Echo and phone connect the LED will stop flashing and show solid blue. When
the trailer wiring harness is attached the light will then flash for a little over 5 seconds as it
calibrates and then turn to a solid green color. At that point you can set the trailer profile in the
app. Setting the profiles in the app was easy enough, and you can store profiles based on tow
vehicle, different trailers, and even the load on the trailer. This is especially handy for adjusting
braking power when pulling a heavy load, or when on a slippery surface such as snow when
you need a gentle application of the brakes rather than potentially locking them up. We love this
feature! Once underway, you will notice at all times the Echo Mobile Brake Controller app shows
a large, red button in the center of your screen. This is the panic button. Should you find
yourself in an emergency situation, hitting the button will quickly ramp up to maximum brake
force. As an added safety feature, if your phone and the Echo Mobile Brake Controller lose their
connection the controller will continue to function at the setting you were last using. What more
could one ask for in an accessory? Combined with our beloved Aluma trailer that has delivered
our ATVs and Side x Sides safely over many, many miles we have the ultimate towing
combination. Skip to main content. You are here Home. Written By:. Highlights of the system
are many: Wireless design allows it to be transferred between vehicles, and it stores multiple
trailer and vehicle profiles. Locking tab help maintain a strong connection, and a potted circuit
board is sealed off from the elements for durability Triple-axis, motion-sensing accelerometer
for highly responsive, smooth stops Multi-color LED indicates power, trailer detection and
wireless connectivity Compatible with low-volt, PWM, ABS, cruise control and electric over
hydraulic Smartphone Bluetooth connection provides automatic calibration, controls and

monitors all brake settings, and sends status updates. System can be overridden at any time by
pressing phone for more stopping power Incoming calls still allowed, even when using system.
Winches and Towing. Search form Search. Side-x-Side Sport and Racing. ATV Product Reviews.
Side-x-Side Videos. UTV Videos. Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or
customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. The TriFlex proportion-based brake controller features a
compact size, a digital display and the ability to manage up to eight brakes at a time. The feature
that sets the TriFlex apart from many others is its triple-axis motion-sensing accelerometer.
This integrated circuit component allows the TriFlex to detect every motion of your vehicle and
trailer with exact precision and to then apply the perfect amount of braking power for every
situation. The TriFlex also automatically adjusts brake output when going up or down a hill and
is compatible with anti-lock brakes and cruise control. It comes with a mounting bracket and
hardware and can be mounted at various angles on your vehicle's dash. This CURT trailer brake
controller is designed to work with quick plugs so it can readily plug into your vehicle's original
equipment socket. It also includes a mounting bracket and hardware for easy installation. A
brake controller should be mounted somewhere on the dash of your vehicle, and we
recommend putting it below the steering wheel, either on the right or left side of the steering
column. This way the control will not block your view when driving, but it will remain accessible
and visible when adjustment is needed. CURT offers custom trailer hitches, electrical products
and a complete line of towing accessories to get you there with confidence and enjoy every mile
of the journey. CURT offers several different trailer brake controller models to provide you with
a solution that fits your unique towing setup and budget. We carry time-based and inertia-based
or proportional brake controllers. All CURT trailer brake controllers are designed for easy
installation. Most use our quick plug harnesses, and each comes with its own set of features
and benefits. For a helpful guide in selecting a brake controller, see below. CURT electric brake
controllers fall into one of two categories: inertia-based or time-based. These refer to the
method of activation used by the brake controller. Both types are safe and effective for stopping
a trailer. However, depending on your needs, one may be preferred over the other. Inertia-based
or proportional trailer brake controllers use an electronic mechanism, called an accelerometer,
to detect the momentum of the vehicle-trailer combination while braking. The controller
accentuates the trailer brakes in proportion to the momentum, allowing for a smooth, highly
efficient stop. Time-based activation is less complex than inertia-based. When stopping, a
time-based brake controller accentuates the trailer brakes based on whatever gain setting is
input by the driver. Although simple in operation, time-based trailer brake controllers are
effective and provide a more budget-friendly option. If you are towing a heavy trailer or cargo,
an inertia-based brake controller will provide superior control to make smoother stops and to
put less strain on your vehicle. CURT time-based controllers are easily adjustable for varying
loads. The sophisticated operation will help prolong the life of your vehicle and trailer. If you
only plan to tow a few times a year, such as for family camping trips during the summer, a
time-based brake controller is an effective and budget-conscious option. Skip to main content.
Buy new:. Ships from: Amazon. Sold by: Amazon. You can return the item for any reason in new
and unused condition: no shipping charges Learn more about free returns. How to return the
item? Go to your orders and start the return Select the return method Ship it! Fastest delivery:
Thursday, Feb 25 Order within 5 hrs and 40 mins Details. In Stock. Add to Cart. Secure
transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your security and privacy. Our
payment security system encrypts your information during transmission. Learn more. Ships
from Amazon. Ships from. Sold by. Save with Used - Very Good. Sold by: Amazon Warehouse.
Minor cosmetic imperfection on interior of item. Item will come in original packaging. Packaging
will be damaged. See more. Only 1 left in stock - order soon. Sold by Amazon Warehouse and
Fulfilled by Amazon. Amazon's Choice recommends highly rated and well-priced products.
Style: Single. This fits your. Frequently bought together. Add all three to Cart Add all three to
List. Ships from and sold by Amazon. FREE Shipping. More items to explore. Page 1 of 1 Start
over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. Customers who viewed this item also viewed.
Tekonsha P3 Electronic Brake Control. Compare with similar items. Register a free business
account. Have a question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your
search again later. Product information Style: Single Technical Details. Would you like to tell us
about a lower price? Product guides and documents Warranty [PDF ]. Important information
Legal Disclaimer The information provided is for general informational purposes only. From the
manufacturer. Wherever your work or play takes you CURT offers custom trailer hitches,
electrical products and a complete line of towing accessories to get you there with confidence
and enjoy every mile of the journey. Sophisticated safety. Key features Multiple styles to fit your
needs and budget Fast, easy installation Easily calibrated for all towing needs Time-based and

proportional. Inertia-based vs. Two types of brake controllers: CURT electric brake controllers
fall into one of two categories: inertia-based or time-based. Inertia-based Inertia-based or
proportional trailer brake controllers use an electronic mechanism, called an accelerometer, to
detect the momentum of the vehicle-trailer combination while braking. Time-based Time-based
activation is less complex than inertia-based. How to select a trailer brake controller.
Heavy-duty towing If you are towing a heavy trailer or cargo, an inertia-based brake controller
will provide superior control to make smoother stops and to put less strain on your vehicle.
Occasional towing If you only plan to tow a few times a year, such as for family camping trips
during the summer, a time-based brake controller is an effective and budget-conscious option.
What other items do customers buy after viewing this item? See questions and answers.
Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how
recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to
verify trustworthiness. Customer images. See all customer images. Top reviews Most recent
Top reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right
now. Please try again later. Style: Single Verified Purchase. Installed in a pre-wired Ford
Expedition. It worked fine and was easy to set up, but my battery mysteriously started to go
dead after several days, even without any trailer hooked up. After experiencing this several
times, I suspected the brake controller. So I measured the "Off" current, and it measured 0. I
now have to disconnect the brake controller when not in use, and that cures the battery
problem. My son then told me that this is a known problem with more than one brand of brake
controllers, and that I should install a switch or ignition "On" relay to turn it on and off. This
controller will drain your battery. Bought this controller in July of and have been satisfied with
how it performs all the braking functions. What I do not like is it constantly drains my battery if I
leave my vehicle sit idle for 2 days or longer. A relatively easy fix and why it took so long for me
to do this? I guess my Mr. Fix It circuit was malfunctioning. I have since read about some of
these types of controllers doing this. When I saw all the good reviews on this controller I bought
two of these, one for my '70 Chevy truck, and another for my '04 GMC Yukon. Needless to say, I
am quite disappointed. In my truck, right away I had problems with the brake controller
randomly pulsing the brakes even when the brake pedal wasn't being pressed. It only happens
when the engine is running, so I figure that the ignition system on the truck must be interfering
in some way, I even swapped it out for the controller in the Yukon and they both do it in the
truck but not the Yukon. All the wiring is brand new and I triple checked everything with a meter
and even an oscilloscope. But not everyone is using this in a 46 year old truck, so I'll talk about
using the controller in my Yukon as well. The controller, physically, is very small, so it would fit
well in a cramped interior. Cheap The bad here we go : Controls are way too small, terribly
finicky, and hold their adjustments poorly. The result of this is that it is nearly impossible to
adjust the controller while driving, and they need to be readjusted often. The braking action is
inconsistent, often jerky, and rarely are the brakes applied appropriately. If the tow vehicle hits a
bump while braking, the trailer brakes will jolt as well. In addition to this, the controller acts
differently every time the brakes are applied, even if the terrain hasn't changed, sometimes
braking too harshly, other times not braking enough. This is very noticeable in a parking lot,
where the brakes are typically applied lightly many times. Typically, if the controller is adjusted
so that the trailer does not push when braking moderately eg. All of this happens in both of my
vehicles. I replaced the controller in my truck already because of the annoying and potentially
dangerous brake pulsing, and I am considering replacing the one in my Yukon as well. I would
recommend that if you can afford a better brake controller, definitely spend more money on a
decent one. Easy to install, yes, but The tiny little screws that hold the unit to the bracket have tinier still - little rubber washers that are quite a challenge to get all lined-up so the unit can be
screwed to the bracket. Don't even try to do this with the bracket mounted to the vehicle. I
recommend mounting the bracket to the vehicle, then removing the bracket, attaching the unit
to the bracket, then re-mounting the entire assembly to the vehicle. DO get the wiring adapter
harness for you vehicle. Plug and play was a breeze. The wiring harness is quite long and
requires zip ties that are supplied with the unit, but they are quite short, and I ended up using
longer ones just to make it easier to get together. Lastly, there seems to be a well known issue
when first plugging it it, without a trailer attached, that you will get two dashes in the readout
and it will not start working. A quick Internet search revealed this known issue, and simply
unplugging the unit and then re-plugging it in, with the trailer connected, will reset the unit and
it will begin its calibration mode. After that, the thing worked wonderfully. Our trailer is quite
heavy so we have had to increase the base setting from the suggested default of 2. Trailer
brakes kicked in very smoothly and safely. Very happy with how this unit performed. The 5th
star only would require a bit easier installation, and maybe some clearer instructions on how to
get it into calibration mode. One person found this helpful. I bought this for a dual axle camper

trailer. There's not much to do to make this work properly. Connect the wiring properly and
once you have your trailer connected, test the brakes. Adjust as necessary. I think it's an
amazing product. Quite a far cry from the old brake controllers that actually tied into your brake
lines at the master cylinder. Totally easy. Probably took me an hour to install it and a few
minutes to learn how it worked. See all reviews. Top reviews from other countries. This
producthas engineering issues. It draws power when not in use and vehicle off, and when
questioned, they know it does. Enough power to kill a battery in a week i read. Luckily my truck
only sits on weekends, but i had to get my battery changed twice in 3 years from Ford with OEM
batteries under warranty. The tech said they traced the draw back to the controller and no more
battery warranties now. Another more annoying problem is, it applies the brakes for no reason
randomly. For a split second. Comes in waves, starts doing it for a while, then after an hour it
stops for at least 45 mins, then starts back up. Reading here,im not the only one. Curt will not
return my emails or phone calls for replacement. Apparently other people have had Curt replace
theirs but im not holding out. Just hooked up trailer yesterday and programmed controller. Was
very easy and works well. Quit working on next holiday , keeps clicking on and off and is not
consistent with settings. No brakes some times and too much other times. Checked all the
wiring and tested on other towing vehicle with different controller and it works fine. Must have a
faulty one. I have a Toyota Highlander Hybrid and it is not compatible with my vehicle. Curt
Canada sent me another brake controller just because they believe this is the problem! I tried 3
triflex in total and never the product to function on my self. Works great once adjusted
correctly. Needs some adjustment depending on the weight of the load you are hauling. Will
need to adjust sensitivity and brake level. All instructions are provided. There is also a video
available on Curt website to help with the adjustment. Report abuse. Easy installation on my
Colorado. Controller is easily setup - most of the work is done by the controller electronics. I am
using this controller on a lb, single axle travel trailer and performance thus far has been
exceptional. Smooth braking, no jerking and performs well when backing up a hill. It has a
readily visible LED screen that shows a wealth of information. A definite buy. Pages with related
products. See and discover other items: hydraulic car lift , car trailers for hauling , brake for
towing , Best Rated in Trailer Brake Controls
6 prong lawn mower ignition switch wiring diagram
replacing headlight bulb mazda 3
bussmann rfrm
, Best proportional brake controllers for trailers , Explore brake controller adapters for ford.
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